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Elementary Physical Education Program – Yearly Fee 

June 12, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
In elementary Physical Education classes, there are a number of field trips that take place off school 

premises which enhance the elementary Physical Education program and meet the requirements of the 

Ministry of Education prescribed curriculum. British Columbia’s new curriculum in the area of Physical 

and Health Education directs students to “develop and apply a variety of fundamental movement skills in 

a variety of physical activities and environments.”   Experiencing a variety of physical activities and 

experiences will help our students develop an enjoyment for being active and leading healthy lifestyles. 

 

Parents are asked to please pay a one-time fee of $50.00 which will cover PE field trip expenses for the 

coming school year.   This will eliminate the need of collecting small amounts of money multiple times 

throughout the school year for Physical Education field trips.  Please note that permission slips will 

continue to be sent home prior to each event to ensure parents are aware of the details and inherent risks 

involved in each activity. 

 

The $50.00 fee will cover the cost of the following activities (some activities may vary from year-to-

year): 

 

PRIMARY CLASSES INTERMEDIATE CLASSSES 

 busing costs (transportation to & from 

event) 

 bowling 

 skating 

 gymnastics 

 cross country skiing & snow shoeing 

(Grade 3 only) 

 curling in-school program 

 climbing gym 

 hiking 

 

 busing costs (transportation to & from 

event) 

 bowling 

 skating 

 swimming 

 rock climbing 

 hiking 

 cross country skiing & snow shoeing 

 paddle boarding 

 curling 

 golf  

 tennis 

 fitness/yoga/CrossFit 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the school or via email at jason.nesci@st-anns.ca 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mr. Jason Nesci, 

Elementary PE Teacher and Elementary Athletic Director 

St. Ann’s Academy 

 

*Please complete the attached form and return it to St. Ann’s Academy by June 22, 2017 

Cheques payable to St. Ann’s Academy. 
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Elementary Physical Education – Yearly Fee 
 
 

Enclosed is a payment of $50.00 to cover the busing and activity costs of a variety of 

Physical Education excursions that will take place during the 2017-2018 school year.  I 

understand that parents will be required to sign permission slips prior to each event but 

that no further PE fees will be charged next school year. 

 

I understand that I must complete this form for each child I have who will be attending St. 

Ann’s Academy (Elementary division) for the 2017-2018 school year and will pay the 

$50.00 fee per child. 
 

 

Student Name:           

 

Grade (for 2017-2018 school year):       

 

Amount Paid: $     

 

Please indicate: Paid by Cheque    OR     Paid by Cash  

 
 

              

   Parent/Guardian Signature     Date Signed 

 

 

*Cheques payable to St. Ann’s Academy. 

Please return by June 22, 2017 


